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Oroville, WA  98844

Phone     509.476.2311
office@orovillefmc.org
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Sermon NotesWelcome to Oroville Free Methodist
We are glad you’re here and consider it a 
privilege to have you worship with us.  
Please let us know how we can serve 
you by filling out the following 
information, detaching this card and 
placing it in the offering plate. 

Name ___________________________

Mailing address ___________________

City, State  Zip ____________________

Telephone _______________________

E-mail   __________________________

I would like information on...
 Joining a small group
 Membership
 Baptism
 Child Dedication
 Beliefs of this church
 Other__________________

I would appreciate…
 A visit from the pastor
 Prayer for my request 

(below)
 Other__________________



AFRICA:
Mike Reynen and Bishop Matt Whitehead 
are traveling in Ethiopia until March 14 to 
participate in the Annual Conference and 
visit several churches. Pray they will be an 
encouragement to the Ethiopian church.
Pray the Tumaini Women Kenya 
organization will receive all the needed 
documents and government approvals 
necessary for the newly acquired property 
designated for their future training 
center. Also, pray for Rev. Margaret 
Ingaiza of Kenya, who will attend the 
Wesleyan Holiness Women Clergy 
Conference this week.
Remember to pray for our Free Methodist 
brothers and sisters in the Democratic 
Republic of Congo who continue to 
experience great difficulty.

LATIN AMERICA:
Pray for the upcoming annual meeting in 
Creative Access Country-X. Due to the 
social and political unrest in the country, 
they have been unable to hold the annual 
meetings for two years. Pray for Dr.
Ricardo Gómez (Area Director) and Pastor 
John Jairo Leal (Church Planting 
Coordinator) as they travel to attend the 
meetings March 11-17. Pray for the 
encouragement of pastors and churches 
in this country.

Free Methodist 
World MissionsWelcome to the Oroville Free Methodist Church, a Bible-believing 

Evangelical church in the Wesleyan tradition of the Church of Jesus 
Christ.  Our goal is to support you in the worship of Almighty God and 
enhance your walk with the Lord.  If you are a visitor today, please let 
us know how we may pray for you.

March 15, 2020

Today...In The Life Of The Church

9:15 a.m. Adult Sunday School

10:15 a.m. Worship Celebration

Worship In Song

Welcome

Worship In Song 

Prayer            

Worship In Song

Offering

Memorization

Announcements

Today’s Message                Pastor Greg Gill

Day Event Time Location Leader

Monday Bell Practice 4:00 p.m. OFMC Lynn Chapman
476-4626

OFMC
Youth Group

6:30 p.m. Fellowship Hall Greg Gill
360-580-8207

Wednesday AWANA 6:00 p.m. OFMC Greg Gill
360-580-8207

Thursday Men’s 
Discipleship

7:00 p.m. Doug Nolte
476-2329

Women’s 
Bible Study

7:00 p.m. Nolte’s Home Lisa Nolte
476-2329

THIS WEEK AT OFMC

Baby Shower for Emily Gill:
March 28th @ 2pm in the Fellowship Hall

Keep In Touch With Our Homebound Church Family:
Browse through your church directory and find someone you haven’t seen in a 
while and seek them out to say you miss them. Please remember to keep in touch 
with our church family that can’t make it here every week for health reasons.

Use these basic procedures to lessen your risk of contacting  COVID-19 as you 
would with any other contagious flu or virus.
*Wash your hands often with soap and water, use alcohol-based hand sanitizer 
when soap and water aren’t available
*Avoid touching your eyes, nose, or mouth with unwashed hands
*Cover your mouth/nose with a tissue or sleeve when coughing or sneezing
*These precautions are not born of fear but are meant to protect the vulnerable 
(the elderly, those with underlying medical issues or compromised immune 
systems, etc.)


